
Do you have old books taking up space on your bookshelves at home? Well, it’s time to go through them and bring your unwanted books in for our Book Exchange. Students will be able to exchange for the same amount of books they brought in to donate. Example…Suzy donates TWO books…Suzy gets to choose TWO books from the Exchange Table.
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There are a few rules.
1. You MUST have your parent’s/grown-up’s permission to bring the books in for exchange.

2.  The books MUST be appropriate for grades Kindergarten – Grade 5. (No grown-up novels or preschool books.)
3. The books should be gently used. This means:

· they are not missing pages

· they are not falling apart
· they have not been chewed up by your pet

· they have not been used by a younger sibling for drawing 
4. You may not bring in a public library book or one from your classroom library to exchange.

Books can be brought to school anytime between Tuesday, February 24th---Monday March 2nd. Please place a sticky note of some sort to indicate that the books being brought in are truly for the book swap ( I will keep a tally of how many books you bring in to exchange. The exchange will take place during Nevada Reading Week. 

Happy Cleaning!!

Mrs. Andersen
